From: Web NoReply

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Email - Changing Street Names - George Leggott - File CK 6310-1

Date: Friday, June 11, 2021 11:11:48 AM

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, June 11, 2021 - 11:11

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

==Your Message==

Service category: Bylaws & Policies

Account Number:

Subject: changing street names

Message: I am very against changing the name of John A MacDonald

Road. The streets in the neighborhood are named after Prime Ministers, John A was a prime minister and like him or hate him he was a prime minister. The City may not need much to implement the change but it means amore trouble for the people who address is John A MacDonald Road. We have to inform all our Friends, relatives near and far and businesses. We will have to get passports and I.D.s Changed. It will be big job and a lot of work for us. It doesn't really accomplish anything anyway.

Attachment:

==Your Details== First Name: George

Last Name: Leggott

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Confederation Park

Phone Number:

For internal use only: